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British Water Polo League  
 
All three teams have now played their second round matches:- 
 
The Lizards team traveled to Coventry to play in the new 50m pool and beat 
Hucknall but lost out to Coventry leaving them fourth in Division One. They just 
need one more win to secure a place in the Super Fives in Phase Two of the 
season 
 
The Liver Birds team went to Marlborough and beat Welsh Wanderers and 
Sheffield Stingrays but lost to Mid Sussex Marlins which puts them second in 
Division Two. Another win will see them qualify for Championship One in Phase 
Two of the season. 
 
The Water Beatles team were at home in Liverpool for their second round of 
matches but couldn’t manage to win their games against Southampton, St. 
Andrews and Cheltenham. This means that they will not qualify for Championship 
Two in phase two of the season and will have to into the Qualifying tournament 
again next season. 
 
 
Liverpool & District League 
The Liverpool men’s team is lying second in the Winter League after wins against 
Birkenhead, Warrington, Wrexham, Chester and Southport. Their only loss was 
to Bridgefield who lead the league without a loss so far. 
 
A series of u16 mixed boys and girls matches are being arranged. 
 
Inter Regional Junior Girl’s Teams 
Most of our junior girls have been taking part in training and trials for the North 
West u14, u16 and u18 girl’s teams that will be taking part in the Inter-Regional 
Tournaments in December and January. 
 
 
SE National Age Group Championships 
The Swim England Junior Water Polo Championships are also taking place in 
December and our u15 team has been preparing for what for most will be their 
first major competition. 
 
 


